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CITY OF JACKSONVILLE

This $3M Jacksonville Fire and Rescue Department – Fire
Station No. 39 project through the City’s continuing CEI
Contract. This project is being constructed on Festival Park
Ave., just off Gator Bowl Blvd. for the creation of a new
facility that will have the ability to house traditional JFRD
operations, as well as JFRD’s marine operations. The land
portion of the project consists of 3 fire engine bays, a bunk
room, kitchen and dining room, dispatch and
communication room, locker room, and fitness room. The
waterborne portion of the project includes over 200 LF of
steel sheet pile bulkhead with a concrete cap, boat docks
supported by 18” square concrete piles - all barge driven, a
floating dock with gangway, and electrical/water utility
services.


